
 
Press Statement: 

 

Sports Authority of India has been made aware that during the ongoing Shooting World Cup in Delhi 

the Standard Operating Procedures are not being adhered to at the Games hotel and also some 

international players have ventured out to public places in the city, thereby breaching the bio 

bubble. SAI has written to the National Rifle Association of India and asked the federation to submit 

a report on the same. 


